. 53, CORNHILL,
= E.C.3.
o ) 13th April 1931.

P. A. de Leaszla, Esq., M.V.O.,
3, Fitzjohns Avenue,
N.W.1l.

. Dear Uncle Philip,
Thanks for your letter. I enclose copy
.ee. Of what I have written to Mr. Manson.
You will be glad to hear that Father is
getting on well. He is délighted to be back at Clandon,

and being out in the garden helps the time to pass.

Your affectionate nephew,
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